
POPE REBUKES PELOSI
When House Speaker Nancy Pelosi traveled to Rome in February,
all Catholic eyes were on her meeting with the Holy Father.
Practicing Catholics were not disappointed with the outcome.

At their meeting, Pope Benedict XVI took the occasion “to
speak of the requirements of the natural moral law and the
Church’s consistent teaching on the dignity of human life from
conception  to  natural  death  which  enjoin  all  Catholics,
especially legislators, jurists and those responsible for the
common good of society, to work in cooperation with all men
and women of good will in creating a just system of laws
capable  of  protecting  human  life  at  all  stages  of
development.”

What occasioned such a rebuke was not only Pelosi’s total
support  of  abortion  rights,  including  the  now  outlawed
practice  of  partial-birth  abortion,  but  her  incredible
statement last fall on “Meet the Press.” She said that the
Catholic Church had not consistently opposed abortion over
time. Hence, the pointed response by the pope.

What was perhaps even more significant, was the fact that
Pelosi was denied her big prize: she desperately wanted a
picture of her and the pope smiling together. But there was no
photo-op—the  Vatican,  uncharacteristically,  had  no
photographer present. Thus, there was no way for Pelosi to
exploit her meeting.

Now  if  only  Pelosi  would  pivot  and  accept  the  Catholic
Church’s teachings on abortion. Then perhaps she could work on
Joe Biden.
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